
Do you work in Sussex?

Are you part of an ethnic
minority-led organisation?

Does your organisation’s work
have a mental health and

wellbeing focus?

Would you like to receive
tailored support to develop

your organisation?

Bridging Change and Diversity Resource International, with
the support and funding of Heads On, have developed a
six-month support programme to help capacity building

of ethnic minority-led organisations in Sussex.

The Support to Grow programme will run from June to
December 2024, and will be led by a dedicated team of

experienced minoritised ethnic professionals.

More info and registration:
hellobridgingchange@outlook.com

community@driorg.com



If you interested in being part of Support to Grow, you can
find out more by:

Support to
The Support to Grow programme will help you:

Strengthen the foundation of your organisation
Identify your organisation’s needs and gaps and help
you to address them
Strengthen and develop your skills to deal with
organisational challenges
Help your organisation to build links and networks

Attending the information webinar on the project on
Friday 31st May 2024, from 2:00pm to 3:oopm on
Zoom.

Emailing us for more information and an application
form at hellobridgingchange@outlook.com or
community@driorg.com

Application closing date is 4pm on the 7th of June
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https://zoom.us/j/97638254699

https://zoom.us/j/97638254699

